O Merrill 600 Bowling Club
August 6, 2018
Never Forgotten Honor Flight:

Please accept this donation in the amount of $500 from
the Merrill 600 Bowling Club (which includes women
bowlers from Tomahawk). We sponsored a successful
Wisconsin STATE 600 Bowling Club tournament in the Fall
of 2017 and wish to share some of our profits with you.

Thank you so much for all you do for our veterans . . . we
trust this donation will assist a /local Merrill or Tomahawk
veteran experience the ‘trip of a lifetime’.

Sincerely,

Arlys Bourdage, Secretary-Treasurer
Merrill 600 Bowling Club

N6305 State Hwy 107

Tomahawk, WI 54487

715.536.6457
arlys129@aol.com

PS: Contact me for any information regarding a press
release and/or photo op.




